Value of the Month:

September

SELF

Winterbourne Junior Girls'



Year 6 Newsletter

Week ending: Friday 11th September 2020



It's wonderful to see the girls coming back to school and we are very much enjoying being in school and interacting with their friends after a long time.

The girls have settled well into our new routines in Year 6 and the staggered timings are going smoothly—thank you to parents and carers for supporting our safe practice as we start to return to a more normal way of life.

Star of the week

- 6.1 Tahira & Dorothy
- 6.2 Shashiny & Hibba
- 6.3 Laila & Noor Safdar

Next week is also ASSESSMENT WEEK,

PLEASE REVISE OVER THE WEEK-

Winterbourne Expects

Monday 14th September @5pm via Zoom.

The Zoom Code will be sent to you prior to the meeting by

Parentmail

Key information given for the school year + secondary transfer information.

We look forward to seeing you!

Pick Up Times for Year 6 is now 3.40pm

Year 6 parents are asked NOT to arrive before 3.35pm in order to ease congestion and enable social distancing.



As a school we are going to celebrate Roald Dahl's birthday on Monday 14th September 2020. A £1 donation will be collected for charity.

Children can to come to school dressed as a character from Roald Dahl 's book, they can wear yellow clothes or they can wear their school uniform back to front. Congratulations to our new Head Girls!

Arc House:

Sinthiyaa & Natalie & Rokyeha

Frank House:

Jinal & Zoe

Malala House:

Laila & Hayley

Windsor House:

Anishka & Hibba